
PARSONS 
40 La Riviere Drive, Suite 350 • Buffalo, New York 14202 • (716) 541-0730 • Fax: (716) 541-0760 

  March 9, 2010 
 
Todd M. Caffoe, P.E. 
Environmental Engineer 2 
New York State Department of Environmental Conservation – Region 8 
6274 East Avon-Lima Road  
Avon, New York 14414 
 
RE:  February 2010 Progress Report 

Index # B8-0735-07-01 
Site #C828142 

 
 
Dear Mr. Caffoe: 
 
On behalf of DuPont CRG, Parsons is pleased to provide this monthly progress report summarizing the 
project activities performed during February 2010 pursuant to the requirements of the Brownfield Site 
Cleanup Agreement for the 666 Driving Park Site. 
 
There were no Remedial Investigation (RI) field activities in December.  The revised RI Addendum, 
which will include the second round groundwater and metals delineation soil results, is scheduled to be 
submitted to the New York State Department of Environmental Conservation (NYSDEC) in April 2010. 

 
Weekly site inspections began on June 2, 2008.  Site inspections, as requested by NYSDEC, will be 
completed throughout and following the RI to assess the integrity of the site fence and make repairs as 
needed. The site inspection report from the inspection completed in February is attached. 
 
Please contact me at (716) 432-7685 if you have any questions 
 
  Sincerely, 
 
  Parsons 

 
  
 Jeffrey S. Poulsen 
 Project Manager 
 
 
Attachment: Site Inspection Forms (1) 
cc: Bart Putzig, Lisa LoMaestro Silvestri, Maura Desmond, NYSDEC  

Katherine Comerford, NYSDOH 
Joseph Biondillo, Mark Gregor, City of Rochester; Jeff Danzinger, Day Environmental 

 Joseph Albert, Monroe County Health Dept. 
Steve Rahaim, Steve Sterenchock, Maryann Nicholson, DuPont  
Paul F Mazierski, DuPont CRG 
Carol Luttrell, CRG Projects Database/Project No. 507463 
Parsons File: 445424 – correspondence sent 




